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Companionship on life’s sacred journey 

 

Policy for Establishing Affinity Groups 

Adopted by the Executive Board of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Northern 

Chautauqua (UUCNC), June 2013 

 

In order to establish an affinity group, a UUCNC member in good standing will submit a 

proposal for Executive Board approval demonstrating the group’s connection with UU principles 

and the UUCNC mission, and will provide oversight and communication for the group.  The 

group will be encouraged to meet in public spaces as much as possible to promote wider 

participation. 

 

Policy on Affinity Groups 

Adopted by the Executive Board of the Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Northern 

Chautauqua (UUCNC), January 2014 

 

Affinity Groups shall periodically provide update reports to the Board, a minimum of one report 

to be submitted prior to the Annual Meeting. These updates shall come from the group’s contact 

person, who is a UUCNC member.  

Affinity Groups shall designate one person to participate in Coordinating Council. 

In the event that reports are not submitted, there is no longer a member designated as the contact 

for the group, or the group has not met during the church year, the Affinity Group will be 

considered disbanded. Disbanded Affinity Groups can become re-established should interest 

arise by following the procedures found in the Policy for Establishing Affinity Groups (above). 


